

Rotary Club of Mount Pleasant, South Carolina

December 29, 2006

Mr. Rob Crawford Citadel Enterprises 523 Wando Lane Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464

Dear Rob,

On behalf of The Rotary Club of Mt. Pleasant and EastCoast Entertainment, I want to personally thank you for all you did to make this year's Braggin' Rights Bash a success. With your contribution and the contributions from other great folks, we will be able to significantly increase our Rotary Scholarship Fund, which currently provides four college scholarships and three Trident Technical College scholarships to deserving area students.

Our goal is to increase both the amount of money and the number of scholarships awarded...you are making that goal become a reality. And for that, we are grateful.

Her Rob Somethon
And your portagentor The Braggin' Rights Bash is on its way to becoming a popular and fun annual event. It is an exceptional way to celebrate a great traditional rivalry. We look forward to your continued involvement with us as it becomes bigger and better!!

Sincerely,

Keith Farley

President, Rotary Club of Mt. Pleasant